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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/01/2021  10:40:122020/5037/L OBJ John Malpass When the original applications were submitted for these works and for the construction of a "simple garden 

room" the owner claimed it was necessary to accommodate his "growing family." He has not resided in the 

house for the last four years and the garden room has not been used at all during this period. The house is 

now let out on a series of short-term lets on a continuing basis. Again this creates an enormous amount of 

rubbish (see my comment on application 2020/5040/L).

The applicant, as a professional architect, knew only too well that the massive alterations to this Grade 2 listed 

house contravened in every respect the regulations in respect to this conservation area. The alterations at the 

rear of the house, with the use of a massive black metal frame, are entirely alien to the architecture of the 

street.
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